Steven Seee

From: Lee Rodman <lee.rodman@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 2:08 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: NO to H7884

To the Chair and Committee Members:

| urge you to oppose bill H7884, which would ban essential medical care for

transgender youth, as well as rolling back protections in healthcare insurance

coverage. Research shows that access to essential medical care that is gender affirming leads to better health outcomes.
Our youth deserves health care based on what supports their health, not blocked by strangers' misinformed fears. Our
state must NOT allow bill H7884 to pass.

Sincerely,
Lee Rodman
Providence, Rl 02906



